
  

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

Rural Waste and Recycling 

Kerbside Bin Service  
Date stamp 

Part 1 Property Details  

Details of Property Location  
 

 Assessment No  Lot No  Street No  
 

     
 

 Property Address  
 

 
 

 Owner(s) Name  
 

 
 

 Telephone  
 

 
 

 Email  
 

 
 

 Postal Address  

 
 

 

 
 

 

   

Part 2 Proposed Service 

 

   

 The Shire of Dardanup is seeking Expressions of Interest from rural residents who do 

not currently receive a kerbside General Waste and Recycling Bin Service.  

Completion of this form will enable Shire Staff to gauge demand for a proposed new 

service while investigating the feasibility and budget implications of any changes. 

Findings will then be presented to Council for consideration. 
 

Please note: This form DOES NOT automatically confirm a bin collection service for 
your property. You will be contacted regarding the outcome. 
 

 

 
Does your property have access for a rubbish truck to stop on the road 
verge to collect the bin? 

Yes  No  
 

   
 

Do you currently have bins at your property? Yes  No  
 

  

If yes how many and what size?  

   
 I am aware a new Waste and Recycling Kerbside Bin Service for my 

property will attract an annual Waste Services Fee. The 2023/24 Waste 
Services Fee is proposed to be $261.00 (to be confirmed following June 
OCM) 

Yes  No  

 

 

   

   

Part 3 Owners’ Declaration 

Owner to complete   

  

Owner(s) Name 
 

 

  
 

Owner(s) Signature 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 

 

 
 

Please return this form to: records@dardanup.wa.gov.au by close of business 

14 June 2023 

 

 


